Dr Saviour Borg MD
Malta.
 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,
I was born in Sydney on the 18th Dec 1955 by Maltese parents who had immigrated there a few years before. I was educated at the Marist Brothers in Parramatta close to where we lived in Westmead until I was about twelve and a half years old.
 

At that time my parents decided that we should take a holiday in Malta and in 1968 we left Australia. Unfortunately, from my point of view, my parents decided to remain. I continued my secondary education and entered the local university to become a Doctor of Medicine. During my studies the local Authorities requested that I had to renounce my Australian citizenship or else I would have had to pay for my university education. There was no option, I could not afford such an education. There was also the problem that on graduation I would not have been allowed to work on the Island.There was absolutely no way out except to renounce my citizenship and this I did  with great regret. 
 

After graduating I decided to go to the Australian Embassy to see if there was any way that I could retrieve my citzenship, I was never  given a chance to argue my case at the time. Since then I have been there several times and at least lately they have become much more understanding.
 

I still have family members who live in Paramatta, Wenthwothville and Penrith and scores of cousins scattered across the continent.During my work I frequently come into contact and treat several clients from Australia and I feel quite at home talking about affairs in Australia.
 

Despite having been forced to renounce my citizenship at the time I still consider myself an Aussie. This was taken away from me due to circumstances totally beyond my control, due to  Maltese legislation which was indiscriminate. I personally know a quite a number of Australrian born residents in the same unfair situation.
 

I would like to thank the committee for allowing me to explain my past actions and the situation I was in.
 

 

Yours faithfully,
 

 

 

Dr Saviour Borg MD
